
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORK PLAY PRAY GROW 

SUMMER 
 TERM 2014 - Friday 2nd May 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
As we begin the month of May we take 

this opportunity to renew our own 

devotion to the Mother of God by 

getting out our rosaries and adding 

Marian prayers to our daily routine. At 

school we will be asking our Mother 

Mary to watch over us and guide us in 

all we do and say.   

I just want to say thank you for your 

kind words and appreciation of the 

time I spent answering your questions 

at the AGM. I came away with some 

great ideas – especially for this 

newsletter!  Next Parent Rep meeting 

will be Wednesday 7th May at 9am in 

the Mulit Purpose Room. Make sure you 

read this week’s blog Mrs Solari has 

done a wonderful job!! 

Enjoy this Bank Holiday Weekend 

Take care!   Miss Kelly 

 

Labelling; Now that the weather is warmer lots of jumpers are being taken off. Please 

ensure your child’s jumper is clearly labelled. 

School Summer Caps – don’t forget. These are a must for the Summer Term!   

 

Year 1 Red Assembly 
Year 1 Red led us in worship this week. They 

told the story of St George.” We sang the song 

called roar as it is about being brave” – Cara. 

“St George is the patron Saint of England”- 

Alanna “We had actions to go with our song 

roar” – Anya “Our final hymn was Shine Jesus 

Shine” - Hanna 

Yr 5 Assembly Wed 7th May 

Reception Assembly Wed 14th May  

Yr1 Blue Assembly Wed 21st May 
Parents Welcome 

School Dinner Menu Meeting 

Emilia Arvstrand NHS Food Nutritionist 

will be meeting with parents at school on 

Wednesday 7th May 2:30pm to listen to any 

suggestions you have for the school 

dinners. Please come along, Emilia will be 

happy to answer your questions too! 

Infant & Junior Movie Nights 

A big thank you to The Friends for 

organising 2 very successful movie nights. 

The children were fantastic and had a 

great time enjoying their treats as well! 
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Yr 5 Assembly Wed 7th May – parents welcome 
SATs week for Year 6 Mon 12 to Fri 16th May 
Half Term Mon 26th to Fri 30th May 
Ten Ten Theatre Group Wed 4th June 
Year 6 School Journey Mon 16th to Fri 20th June 
Barnet Music Festival – Glee Club 25th June 1pm to 9pm 
Year 6 Production Thurs 10th July 6:30pm 
Year 6 Leavers Mass Tues 15th July 9:30am 
Summer Fair Sat 28th June  
Family BBQ Saturday 12th July 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Closing 1pm – Friday 4th April – Don’t forget your early closing slips! 
 

Rec Michael: Great vocabulary in his play 

Alessio Looking after the snails in the 

class 

Y1 

Blue 

 David Tried hard in his literacy and 

numeracy 

Ana Good carpet sitting and listening 

Y1 Red Anya Good blending in phonics 

Carlos Great effort in his behaviour 

Y2 Lucas Always giving good answers 

Elizabeth Excellent answers in guided 

reading  

Y3 Scarlett Working well independently 

Naia:Wonderful work in art & design 
Y4 Sarah Kate Improved punctuation 

Jordan Big effort in his writing 

Y5 Giselle:Working on maths investigation 

Una Constant hard work  

Y6 Kevin: Huge improvement in his English 

understanding verbally and in writing 

 

 

Congratulations to all those who received 

certificates! 

Well done to everyone who tried their best 

this week and worked hard to challenge 

themselves. 

   

 

 

Find out more about what has been 

happening on our website. Don’t forget 

to read our blog every fortnight. You 

can also find term dates, information 

about uniform and the curriculum for 

each year group on our website. 

 
Information from the Governors 

Thank you to the parents who 

attended our Governor AGM this 

Tuesday. It was a very useful meeting 

with lots of good suggestions. We will 

discuss them at the next Governing 

Body Meeting later this term and let 

you know the outcomes as soon as 

possible. We’ll be using this space in 

the newsletter to keep you updated. 

Best wishes 

Gerry Costello 

Chair of Governors  

 
Year 1 Blue had the best attendance this 

week, with 100% attendance! Excellent Yr 1 

Blue!!!! 97% of children in the school came to 

school every day this week. Well done. 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 

School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  

Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email: 

office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  

Fax: 0208 3460215 
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